Feedback Report- Spring 2023 (Introductory Intellectual Property Rights: 1P250)

All four students provided feedback on the undergraduate CBCT course on IPR. Highlights
of the feedback response are presented as following:

e The student centric approaches of teaching have been well received by the students.

e The course materials that the teachers frequently deliver to the students are deemed
satisfactory by the students.

e [t is acknowledged and appreciated that the instructors' approach to teaching and the
use of ICT in the classroom make it easier for students to learn new concepts.
Students have also mentioned about the using of whiteboards or blackboards to
convey important subjects.

o A few students suggested that in order to stay informed about the most recent ideas
from the university, students should exchange access to the patent invention list.

Actions Taken: -

e Course instructors have done the arrangement for using both ICT set up and
conventional white board for explaining the relevant topics for the benefits of the
students.

e Study materials are always provided as per the requirement. However, as per the
mentioned opinion in the feedback more study materials will be provided in Google
classroom platform time to time as per requirement.



